IN MEMORIAM

Cheryl L. Markray

Council of African American Parents
Founding Member and INAUGURAL Secretary

Cheryl Markray was a founding member of the Council of African American Parents and
served as our inaugural Secretary 1992-1995, Cheryl and her husband, Art, resided in Diamond
Bar, California and raised two children, Challyn and Art Jr., through the Walnut Valley Unified
School District. Both children graduated from Diamond Bar High School and are college
graduates. Cheryl relocated to Los Angeles and resided in Marina del Rey, California,

Cheryl retired from Pacific Bell with over 20 years of service. She enjoyed being a
grandparent and helping Challyn in her yoga and fitness enterprises in West Los Angeles, After
a lengthy battle with Sarcoidosis and lung complications, Cheryl passed away on Sunday,
October 15, 2017,

The CAAP community mourns her passing and celebrates her life and legacy of selfless
service 1o others,

Funeral Services:
November 4, 2017 @ 1:00pm
Rice McCormick Mortuary

5310 Torrance Blvd,
Torrance, CA 90503
310-792-7575

Repast Immediately Following
Internment Private
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